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Hearing with Secretary Chao Held by Senate Environment
and Public Works Committee.
On Thursday, May 18, the Senate Environment and Public Works Committee held a hearing with
Secretary of Transportation Elaine Chao. Senators asked Chao for information about the Trump
administration’s infrastructure goals, and provided their thoughts on funding mechanisms for
infrastructure projects. Chao said that the administration would release core principles for its
infrastructure program in May, with a broader legislative package due in Q3 2017.
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